
Palestinian Minister of Foreign
Affairs Thanks Cuba for Its
Support

Havana, February 9 (RHC)-- Visiting
Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Palestinian
National Authority, Riad Al-Malki has
thanked the Cuban government and people
for their support of the Palestinian people's
struggle for self-determination and
independence.

Al-Malki held official talks on Monday with
Cuban First Vice President Miguel Díaz-
Canel and with his Cuban counterpart,
Foreign Minister Bruno Rodríguez.

Also on Monday, the Palestinian foreign
minister laid a wreath at the memorial of
Cuban National Hero José Martí at
Havana’s Revolution Square.

During his stay in Havana, the Palestinian
diplomat will preside a meeting of
Palestinian ambassadors to the Americas.
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